
INVITATION TO BID 

 
KENTUCKY HORSE PARK POLO FIELDS 

KENTUCKY HORSE PARK 

LEXINGTON, FAYETTE COUNTY, KENTUCKY 

 

FOR LEASE 

 
The Commonwealth of Kentucky will accept sealed bid proposals for the purpose of leasing 
polo fields for operation of polo league at Kentucky Horse Park.  
 
Sealed bids will be opened at 3 p.m., ET, Friday, Dec. 14, 2018, at the Division of Real 
Properties, Department for Facilities and Support Services, Bush Building, 403 Wapping 
Street, Frankfort, KY 40601. Proposals will be accepted for the lease of the above property 
in compliance with the “Sealed Bid Form of Proposal.”  To obtain forms or for information, 
contact Wendell Harris, Division of Real Properties, at (502) 564-9831 or email: 
Wendell.harris@ky.gov, or contact Nicole Rivera, Kentucky Horse Park at (859) 259-4219 or 
email:  Nicole.rivera@ky.gov , Monday-Friday, 8 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. ET.  
 
The Commonwealth of Kentucky reserves the right to reject any and all bids. 
 
If you plan to attend the bid opening and have a disability that requires accommodation, 
please contact our office by Thursday, Dec. 13 so that reasonable arrangements can be 
made. 


